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DECISION FINAL 
 
 
July 19, 2024 
  
            
RE: LU22024-00304 Cedar Hills Apartments Extension (EXT22024-00300 / 

EXT22024-00301) 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please be advised that the Director’s decision of July 5, 2024, on the above referenced 
applications was not appealed and, therefore, the decision is final. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 503-278-0318 or 
lrussell@beavertonoregon.gov.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lauren Russell, AICP 
Associate Planner 
 
  
cc:  Cedar Hills II LLC, Owner 
  Damin Tarlow, High Street Residential, Applicant 
 Julio Rocha, LRS Architects, Applicant’s Representative 
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